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Dear Customer,   

Whilst the Coronavirus (COVID-19) remains a global challenge, the risk to people has 

reduced and impact on people’s ability to work has changed.  

Local government guidelines have relaxed, but Routeco continue to monitor the situation 

throughout the UK and European site local areas and the potential impact to supply chain 

activities.  

Routeco Limited is strongly committed to the safety of our employees and those of our 

suppliers & customers while we also strive to anticipate and mitigate potential risk to our 

customers. We are in continuous communication with our core suppliers regarding the 

potential impact to the supply of goods.  

Routeco have a very limited supply of goods that are manufactured in high-risk areas. These 

suppliers generally have a global manufacturing footprint. However, as the situation around 

the world changes there may on occasions be an impact on supply chain lead times, either 

due to the manufacturing or distribution network.  

Routeco have more staff working from the office but continue to offer flexible home 

working. Logistics staff continue to operate within the CDC and the Service Centres. 

There are no mandatory Covid processes in place, but Routeco offer staff and visitors access 

to LFT tests whilst stocks are available and non-contact temperature checking. 

Any Routeco staff attending a customer/supplier site will adhere to any specific Covid-19 

safety measures that are in place. 

We will continue to monitor the dynamic situation and react to the advice of local 

governments and WHO and will continue to keep you updated with any changes or new 

development.  

Please feel free to contact your local Service Centre, Account Manager or the undersigned if 

you have any questions, and to cascade this email to the relevant persons in your 

organization. 

 

 

Darren Lack 

Supply Chain Director – Routeco Group 


